
 

 

 

Kirk News 
 

                                Welcome! 

We would like to welcome you to our service today.  We 

are happy to have you and we hope that you will find our 

worship engaging and our community welcoming. We hope to see 

you again in the coming weeks.  
 

Large Print Bulletins 

Large print bulletins are available at the main doors. 
 

                                   Nursery 

The nursery is unstaffed at this time but parents are welcome 

to make use of the room for whatever needs they may have.  
 

Sunday School Update 

The Sunday School will not meet during the two Sundays of the 

school March Break — March 16 and March 23. Pew Packs will be 

available at the Pownal Street vestibule for children’s use during this 

time. Sunday School classes will resume on March 30. 
 

Receivers and Headphones Available 

We have an assisted hearing device installed and receivers and 

headphones are available for use during the Service. If you would 

like to use them, please speak to the person at the sound system.  
 

                  Fellowship Time 

Please join us for fellowship time today in the upper hall 

following the morning service with the Scotts as our hosts.  
 

200th Anniversary of the Kirk 

From the time of its founding in 1825, our congregation has been a 

beacon of Christian worship and service in the Charlottetown 

community.  In 2025 we will celebrate our 200th anniversary with a 

series of event to be announced later. Designed by David Robinson, 

the Kirk 200 logo on the bulletin cover shows distinctive features of 

the first Kirk building, as well as the Kirk we know and love today. 
 

Pastoral Care 

If any pastoral care concerns arise then please contact Rev. 

Amanda at 902-894-5382. 
 

Youth Group Gathering 

We are inviting any children youth group age to Strikers Den on 

Saturday, March 22nd, from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. Young people are invited 

to play games and spend time together. There is no cost, just come 

and have fun! Parents are welcome to stay and play games or, can 

drop off at 2 and pick up at 3. The address is172 Great George St, 

Charlottetown. If you have any questions please feel free to speak 

to Rev. Amanda or Chad. 

 

 

Pastoral Care Joint Meeting 

There will be a joint meeting with the Pastoral Care Committee, and 

representatives from Fellowship and Presbyterian Women, on 

Sunday, March 23rd, after church. Pastoral Care is in the process of 

revising their terms of reference, and it was felt that a discussion with 

Fellowship, and some former Presbyterian Women would be helpful. 

We do not want to overlap with the work of other committees, and 

we also want to make sure we are covering some of the important 

work that Presbyterian Women did. A soup lunch will be provided 

during the meeting. 
 

Lenten Study 

The Road from Emmaus: Stops on a Journey of Christian Life 

When two wandering disciples met the risen Jesus on the road to 

Emmaus, their hearts burned within them, and they hastened back 

to Jerusalem. Where would their journey from Emmaus take them? 

This study will look into some of the stops on the way, in Jerusalem, 

Corinth, Ephesus, and elsewhere. 5 sessions, beginning at 10:30 on 

Tuesday, March 18; with Rev. Kay at the Kirk in the Parlour. There is a 

sign-up sheet available at the entrance to the Sanctuary or let the 

Kirk office know. 
 

Lenten Taizé Service 

Join us on Wednesday evening, April 2, for an evening prayer service 

featuring the simple, beautiful songs of the Taizé Community in 

France.  As we journey deep into the season of Lent, this quiet, 

candlelit service invites us into a time of meditative common prayer. 

With Rev. Amanda and Rev. Kay; 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

Kirk 200 

We are looking for photographs (actual or e-version) of Kirk people 

or special events at the Kirk.   Whether old or recent, if you have  

some pics we would love to have the opportunity copy/scan them 

to create a slide show we can use at one of the events to celebrate 

our 200th anniversary. You can bring them to the office (or email) by 

the end of March.  If wanting a photo returned, please ensure 

contact information is provided.  
 

Upper Room Soup Kitchen 

We will be preparing and serving a meal for those in need 

at the Upper Room Soup Kitchen on Saturday, April 5th. We 

are in need of three volunteers and 12 dozen cookies. If you 

are able to assist, then please sign the lists at the table at the entrance 

of the Sanctuary, contact the office at kirkstjames@pei.aibn.com, call 

892-2839 or contact Michele Halliwell at mhhalliwell004@gmail.com. 


